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  I have a small Company in OREGON we do Petroleum Cleanup we use 1 Ton 3500 

GM Diesel Pickup's to pull Hydraulic Dump Trailers. 

  We are cleaning up what was left as long ago as 75 years in the ground & now you 

want to take away our EQUIPMENT so we can not do it. 

     THANK YOU BILL GOFF 


